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June 14, 2020 

Buon Giorno, 

The Coronavirus has devastated our country as well as the world.  Although 
the administration and the medical scientists are working hard to end the 
spread of this terrible disease it is not slowing down. We hope they will 
come up with a cure and vaccine soon. As of this writing many venues such 
as sporting events, concerts, churches and parks to name a few are tempo-
rarily closing. 

All the venues that will house large crowds are cancelling their venue until 
later this year. For the safety of everyone and until we get a handle on this 
virus our Board of Directors has decided to postpone our wonderful “That’s 
Italian” event until May 8, 2021.   

Thank you to those that have signed up for our “That’s Italian” Dinner 
Show. It is going to be a fabulous event, an event that people will remem-
ber for years.  We are still planning a power house of entertainment and a 
terrific Italian family style dinner at the famous Colombo Club in Oakland. 

We will apply your tickets to the October 3rd date unless you request a full 
refund at which time, we will send your payment back to you. 

Our entertainers are still ready to go for our event and we are still planning 
a memorable show along with a terrific Italian dinner at the Colombo Club. 

If you have purchased a ticket for our Trip Drawing, we will refund your 
money.  Thank you for your participation. 

We will be updating you on continuing plans for the event on the new date 
throughout the coming months. 

Ciao for now. 

Follow us on Facebook, Friends of Isola delle Femmine or visit our website 
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